


Martin Brudermueller will be in Brussels on September 7th , on 
which day we also have our ExCom in the afternoon. This would be 
an occasion for an exchange in person if possible/allowed at that 
stage.

We are actively engaged in the DGENV project with Eunomia and 
will give them the needed feedback on time. You will recognise we 
have listened and understand the frameworks in which you operate. 

 and team are engaged with us.

As it is so high on the company agenda’s and important investment 
decisions are coming very soon, we have been asked to request a 
meeting at Board/DG level to get your insights. Hence this request.

Ahead of the meeting with you and the presidents I would 
propose/request if it would be possible for myself and  

 to meet  end of August to prepare this meeting?

Kind regards

Marco

Marco Mensink
Director General 
Tel.         +32 2 
Mobile +32 475 
Email:    @cefic.be
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